Knights Corner

March 2, 2025



St. Charles Council #2084

Thank you to everyone who ordered pies the past few weeks.

Last week our brother Robert Pratt hosted our first Cor meeting. We started listening to the Rosary In A Year Podcast from Ascension Press together and had some great discussions in between. Thank you to everyone who came and I really enjoyed our time getting to know each other and sharing. We look forward to our next Cor meeting next month.

Last weekend we also had the opportunity to welcome 2 new brothers to our local council. Ryan Orzechowski and Jacob Rewa (left and right respectively) became 3rd degree members of council 2084 last week. Welcome gentleman and thank you for the commitment to our parish and your faith.

Kevin Norton Grand Knight St. Charles Council 2084 (616) 916-0143

